
PTA Meeting - 9th Feb 2021 

 
Present: 

S Davies, J Lloyd, C Thomas, G Searson, D G Jones, S Jackson, E Millward, M Nolan, S Jones 

  

Discussed a date for AGM and the current constitution which was amended in 2019 but the last 

committee. Dan will email this to both SD and JL to then send out to parents with the date for 

the AGM which will be Wednesday March 3rd at 7.30pm via TEAMS. Dan will be put forward as 

Chair, Sophie as vice chair, Soley as Treasurer and Georgia as the Social Media Officer. We will 

then ask for names for secretary and vice secretary. 

  

Fundraising Ideas 

Live Auction was discussed which everyone agreed was a good idea. This will be looked into for a 

possible fundraiser later in the year.  

  

Osborne Books - Sophie will give the details to EM to look into using them to raise money for 

school.  

  

Clothes Bank - It was suggested that we have a clothes bank on site for parents, community and 

staff to donate clothes. SD will look into this and get some information.  

  

Easter competition - Easter bonnet for Foundation Phase pupils. Due to covid the children will be 

asked to make and bonnet and send a photo in of themselves wearing it. This will then be judged 

and there will be a prize for each class in the FP. Dan has some vouchers which he kindly donated 

- he will buy some Easter eggs for the foundation phase and possibly use a voucher for KS2/buy 

a prize for the winner at KS2. Unsure at the moment of what KS2 will do until we know when they 

will return to school.  

  

Year 6 

Discussed the possibility of creating a video of photos for the current year 6 which they can keep 

as a memory. JL said that their reception photo will be in school as TEMPEST donate the 

reception photo each year. CT suggested asking parents for photos they may have kept at home. 

There will be some photos saved in school SD will ask staff to have a look for any photos of 

current year 6 and start creating a bank. 

  

Quiz 

Suggested holding a quiz for teachers and parents via TEAMS as a social event. JL will ask DE if he 

will be the quiz master and if so ask for a date.  

  

Guess Who 

Georgia suggested a 'Guess who' for FB as a bit of fun. Any staff happy to give a photo of 

themselves as a baby could then be put on FB for children, parents and staff to guess who is who. 

This will be a bit of fun and won't raise any money but we felt that we needed to try and recreate 

the PTA and needed some activities to get it going again.  

  

Meeting Closed 7pm 

Date of next meeting - AGM 3rd March at 7.30pm 


